Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Sent: Wednesday, October 26, 2011 3:18 PM

To: Cherie MCcaulou

Subject: Pending closure for 2301-2307 Lincoln, Alameda
Attachments: RO2971 closure summary.pdf

Hi Cherie,

This email provides notification of pending closure for ACEH case RO2971, 2301-2307 Lincoln Avenue, Alameda.

Jerry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6577

phone: 510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org




